
 

 

 

To our friends from CampInCamp / Sonnarp august 2011 

 

Østre Toten Scout Troop wishes you all  

A Merry Christmas and  

A Happy New Year. 

It was some exciting days as host for all of you in CampInCamp in Sonnarp, Sweden. 

During the four days (Sunday to Wednesday) with Jamboree guests, close to 60 scouts and 

guides had tried to sleep in our tents and shelter, and also had made the food on our 

kitchen table.  

Although it was a challenging experience, we all learned a lot, and the main memories we 

have are about smiling scouts and guides. 

 

As you maybe remember, we asked you to sign our “greeting roll” before you left our 

camp. Many did, and on the following pages you can see the messages from the roll.  

 

Maybe we will meet again. One opportunity to do so is the National Scout Jamboree in 

Stavanger, Norway July 2013. More info on the web, http://www.stavanger2013.no/english/ 

 

Regards 

Østre Toten speider 

Erling Onstein 

  

 

http://www.stavanger2013.no/english/


 



 

 
 
 

 

 



  

  

 
 

  



  

  

  

  



  

  

  

  



  

  

  

  



  

  

  

  



  

  

  

  



  

  

  

  



  

  

 
 



  

  
  
  
  
  

 

 

 

 

 


